
 

 

Re:PS:27/11/2017 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Parents Evening Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th December 2017,  
3:40-6:30pm. 

We would like to invite you to our Parents Evening on Wednesday 6th and Thursday 
7th December. Ten minute appointments are available from 3:40-6:30pm. 
Key Stage 2 parents are invited to book an appointment with their child’s English 
and maths learning group teacher. 
Key Stage 1 parents are invited to book an appointment with their child’s Tree group 
teacher. Foundation parents are invited to book with their child’s class teacher. 
Please note our system for bookings will send out an email/text/paper copy to 
inform you when and how to book.  
Please let us know if you have any problems. If you cannot successfully book an 
appointment please call the school office. 
We look forward to seeing you on one of these evenings. 
 

School Office 
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